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MS Jacqui McPherson
- 11 Rosedale Avenue ST
Fairlight NSW

RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

The proposal to allow supermarkets into this area of the harbour would significant change the
peaceful vista and quiet waterway which is enjoyed for healthy activities by many families,
young and old alike. Large boats not only bring noise but also diesel leakage and increase
water pollution in this area which is a fledging marine reserve for a lot of sea life including
turtles and fairy penguins. The proposal is out of balance with the environment and equitable
use and view of the area - to approve for the benefit of a wealthy few to the detriment of the
environment and many residents. Not to mention the danger of large boats to packers and
SUP boarders who regularly paddle here,





